
  age 1074 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  age 1074 # genea {ghen-eh-ah'}; from (a presumed derivative
of) 1085; a generation; by implication, an age (the period or
the persons): -- {age}, generation, nation, time.[ql

  base 0036 # agenes {ag-en-ace'}; from 1 (as negative particle)
and 1085; properly, without kin, i.e. (of unknown descent, and
by implication) ignoble: -- {base} things.[ql

  be 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, {be} delivered of, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  be 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, {be} born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.[ql

  bear 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- {bear}, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.[ql

  beget 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, {beget}, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.[ql

  born 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be {born},
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.[ql

  born 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
{born}, country(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), nation,
 offspring, stock.[ql

  bring 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
{bring} forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  conceive 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
 to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, {conceive}, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  country 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
born, {country}(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), nation,
 offspring, stock.[ql

  cousin 4773 # suggenes {soong-ghen-ace'}; from 4862 and 1085;
a relative (by blood); by extension, a fellow countryman: --
{cousin}, kin(-sfolk, -sman).[ql

  delivered 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of
1085; to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of
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the mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be
born, bring forth, conceive, be {delivered} of, gender, make,
spring.[ql

  diversity 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract
or concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
 born, country(-man), {diversity}, generation, kind(-red),
nation, offspring, stock.[ql

  forth 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring {forth}, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  gender 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, {gender}, make, spring.
[ql

  generation 1074 # genea {ghen-eh-ah'}; from (a presumed
derivative of) 1085; a generation; by implication, an age (the
period or the persons): -- age, {generation}, nation, time.[ql

  generation 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract
or concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
 born, country(-man), diversity, {generation}, kind(-red),
nation, offspring, stock.[ql

  kin 4773 # suggenes {soong-ghen-ace'}; from 4862 and 1085; a
relative (by blood); by extension, a fellow countryman: --
cousin, {kin}(-sfolk, -sman).[ql

  kind 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
born, country(-man), diversity, generation, {kind}(-red), nation,
 offspring, stock.[ql

  make 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, {make}, spring.
[ql

  nation 1074 # genea {ghen-eh-ah'}; from (a presumed derivative
of) 1085; a generation; by implication, an age (the period or
the persons): -- age, generation, {nation}, time.[ql

  nation 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
born, country(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), {nation},
 offspring, stock.[ql

  of 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085; to
procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered {of}, gender, make, spring.
[ql

  offspring 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract
or concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
 born, country(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), nation,
{offspring}, stock.[ql

  spring 1080 # gennao {ghen-nah'-o}; from a variation of 1085;
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to procreate (properly, of the father, but by extension of the
mother); figuratively, to regenerate: -- bear, beget, be born,
bring forth, conceive, be delivered of, gender, make, {spring}.
[ql

  stock 1085 # genos {ghen'-os}; from 1096; "kin" (abstract or
concrete, literal or figurative, individual or collective): --
born, country(-man), diversity, generation, kind(-red), nation,
offspring, {stock}.[ql

  stranger 0241 # allogenes {al-log-en-ace'}; from 243 and 1085;
foreign, i.e. not a Jew: -- {stranger}.[ql

  things 0036 # agenes {ag-en-ace'}; from 1 (as negative
particle) and 1085; properly, without kin, i.e. (of unknown
descent, and by implication) ignoble: -- base {things}.[ql

  time 1074 # genea {ghen-eh-ah'}; from (a presumed derivative
of) 1085; a generation; by implication, an age (the period or
the persons): -- age, generation, nation, {time}.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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